
 
 
Narrow Gauge North 2018 
 

The Narrow Gauge North team would like to thank all traders, exhibitors and stewards for 

helping to make this year’s show such a great success. Despite the “beast from the East" 

and a worrying sudden blizzard a couple of days before,  we have managed to better last 

year’s figures and will therefore be sending a donation of £2500 to Wheatfields Hospice.  

We hope you all enjoyed the day as much as we did  

Next year's show will be our 25th and we hope to make it a memorable one! It will be held 

in Pudsey Civic Hall on the 9th March 2019.  

Please watch out for further information as it becomes available on our website – 

www.narrowgaugenorth.org.uk or our Facebook page facebook.com/ngnorth  

Many thanks once again. 

 

The Narrow Gauge North team. 
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